## 10/29/2020

## **Dear Patrons:**

It is with an overabundance of caution that we are limiting entrance to the library to one person at a time. (For families, please send in one person from your household.)

Patrons will have 10 minutes in the library. There will be no public computer access until further notice.

## To enter please:

- 1) Sanitize hands
- 2) Put on provided gloves
- 3) Wear a mask
- 4) Ring the bell (it looks like an apple) and wait for confirmation that it is okay to enter
- 5) Upon entering, follow social distancing guideline (6 feet)
- 6) Throw away gloves and re-sanitize hands on your departure

Thank you for your continued support!

**Curbside services** are also available. Please call OGPL at **603 863-6921** during regular business hours for more information on curbside services.